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Wednesday, May 1, 2024 

Dear Rhodes School for the Performing Arts Humble Campus Parents, 

 

  It is with great optimism that I share with you an important district update. After careful 

consideration and with the utmost confidence in our collective vision for excellence, Rhodes 

School for the Performing Arts has decided on a significant step towards progress and unity. The 

Humble campus and the Northshore campus will co-locate on the Northshore campus for the 

2024-2025 school year. 

 

This decision is a testament to our commitment to growth and improvement. We firmly believe 

that by taking a step back, we are paving the way to move forward in a manner that will only 

strengthen our beloved district. The consolidation of our campuses will allow us to harness all 

available resources more efficiently and effectively, ensuring that every scholar receives the 

best possible education and opportunities for artistic expression. 

 

Moreover, this move represents a bold declaration of our dedication to fostering a sense of 

community and solidarity within our school family. By coming together under one roof, we are 

not only enhancing collaboration among scholars, teachers, and staff but also fostering a 

supportive environment where everyone can thrive and succeed. 

 

We understand that change can be daunting, but rest assured, every decision we make is 

guided by our unwavering commitment to the well-being and success of our students and 

families. To further demonstrate this commitment, we are thrilled to announce that we will 

provide transportation for any family wishing to relocate to the Northshore campus. Our goal is 

to ensure a smooth transition for everyone involved, and we are here every step of the way to 

support you. 

Please click here to submit any immediate questions you may have, and join us for a Parent Town Hall 

Meeting held at the Humble campus on Friday, May 3, 2024, at 1:30 PM. Additionally, if you have already 

submitted your re-enrollment documents or are in the process of submitting them, please complete the 

District Re-locate Questionnaire by Sunday, May 5, 2024. If you missed the Intent to Return deadline, you must 

submit a new student application. Please log in to your SchoolMint account to get started. 

 

Best Regards,  

Ashley Miller, M.A., CCC-SLP 

 

 

RSPA Superintendent 

http://www.rhodesschool.org/
https://forms.gle/7PyxjPXAA4YHojsp8
https://forms.gle/Kc7X7woUyzwnj334A
https://rhodesschool.schoolmint.net/signin

